
 NEW YORK CITY DEPARTMENT OF  
 HEALTH AND MENTAL HYGIENE 
 Dave A. Chokshi, MD, MSc 
 Commissioner 

 
 
Dear Healthy NYC Participant, 
 
You are receiving this invitation because you are a member of Healthy NYC, a health 
study by the New York City Health Department. As a part of this study, you are invited 
to take the February COVID-19 survey. By completing this survey, you can help us 
understand how many New Yorkers might have had COVID-19, and why some people 
may be more likely to have had it. We want to hear your voice! 
 
The February COVID-19 survey takes about five minutes. You can complete the survey 
by following any of these steps: 

a. Use the link in your email, or  
b. If you received a mailed invitation, it has a unique participant ID, which you 

can enter by: 
• Going to HealthyNYCsurvey.com/Feb, or  
• Scanning the QR code below with a smartphone camera or a QR code 

scanning app, or  
• Text FEBSURVEY to 844-464-0032 to receive a link to the survey 

on a smartphone,* or 
c. If you are unable to take the survey online, a paper survey will 

automatically be mailed to you later this month. 
 
As a thank you for taking the survey, you will receive a $5 gift card.  
 
We will be sharing surveys throughout the year, and you may be invited to take the 
same survey more than once. If you decide you do not want to be a part of Healthy NYC 
anymore, you may withdraw at any time by contacting HealthyNYC@health.nyc.gov or 
888-692-0023. 
 
For more information, please visit nyc.gov/health/nycsurveys. Your participation is 
greatly appreciated and will help make New York City healthier. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Dave A. Chokshi, MD, MSc 
Commissioner  
New York City Department of Health and Mental Hygiene 
 

*Standard text message and data rates may apply. 
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